
 

Update: Mpumalanga DRDLR (Conveyer and Deeds 
Offices) 
 
Conveyer’s office 
The PSA became aware of a staff member from the Conveyer office that had been tested positive for 
COVID-19. The employer immediately closed the office for decontamination and screening of possible 
contacts. The PSA commends the employer for their prompt reaction and prioritising the lives of 
employees. The office is closed till further notice. 
 
Deeds office 
The PSA also became aware of an official at the Deeds office that has tested positive for COVID-19. 
This employee reported to the office on 28 July 2020 before receiving the results. Currently the 
employer is busy with contact tracing, PSA is also advising members who were in contact with the 
official to avail themselves for their safety. 
 
The PSA advises all members to comply with the COVID–19 regulations and observe all the safety 
measures of wearing of masks, sanitizing, and social distancing. If members are aware of any non-
compliance, they are requested to contact Thandiwe Mathabela at 060 962 8512. 
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